
Frederick Peak Golf Course Board Meeting

Special Meeting

Frederick Peak Golf Course clubhouse

March 31st, 2023

A special meeting of the Frederick Peak Golf Course Board was held on March 31st, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. at the Frederick Peak Golf

Course clubhouse, the same notice of meeting was given according to law. All of the proceedings hereafter shown were taken

while the meeting was open to the public. A public Information Agenda Packet was available at the public information table.

Notice of Open Meetings Act was provided as required by law.

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by President Balliet.

All current board members were present (Getty, Balliet, Hernstrom, Renning) as was Director Jacob Fuehrer.

Clubhouse employees were the focus of the discussion. Fuehrer reported that clubhouse manager Limbach had resigned. He

reported that the clubhouse currently has 8 hourly employees signed up for this season, which he noted was more than ever

before. Fuehrer had already posted an advertisement seeking a seasonal clubhouse manager to social media, and the post will

run in the newspaper next week. It may also be advertised on the radio. One application has already been received. Renning

posed the question to the board on if a salaried clubhouse manager position would be better. Getty recalled the history of the

clubhouse manager position, which had started as a seasonal position, then transitioned to salaried, and then back to seasonal

in order to save costs. The benefits package with salaried positions is a huge expense to the golf course. Looking at the budget,

the board agreed that it would not be possible to charge the position this fiscal year. Thus, no action was taken.

A new clubhouse committee was formed. Getty and Hernstrom volunteered because they would be most available to interview

candidates during the next few weeks. Renning made a motion to approve Getty and Hernstrom on the clubhouse committee,

and Balliet seconded. Motion carried 4-0.

WIth no further business, Balliet made the motion to adjourn at 5:20 pm. Hernstrom seconded. Motion carried 4-0.


